
! WARNING !
Your Firearms are Subject to Confiscation

without Due Process under SB 175!

Sen. Chris Buttars:
Sponsor of SB 175

Utah Attorney General Mark Shurtleff and Senator Chris Buttars have
combined forces to destroy Citizens’ Initiative B (the “Utah Property
Protection Act”) passed by 69% of Utah voters in November 2000.

Initiative B protects innocent people from having their property confiscated
by financially-motivated police and prosecutors. SB 175, drafted in secrecy
and without citizen input, will:

 Require property owners to prove their innocence to regain
their seized property (i.e. you are presumed guilty until you prove
yourself innocent)

Attorney General
Mark Shurtleff:

Confiscation Lobbyist

 Enable property to be taken from you outside a court of law
(i.e. through a federal bureaucratic proceeding, where many of your
rights are null and void)

 Entice our police agencies with perverse federal incentives to be
unprofessional and corrupt (i.e. entice our police officers to
wrongfully confiscate your property to increase their budgets)

Don’t let your vote be trampled on! Contact your representative at 538-1029
and tell him to vote NO on SB 175.  The senate has already passed this bill
and the house may vote on it in the next few days. Call today!

For more information or to find out who your legislators are, e-mail
info@accountabilityutah.org or visit www.accountabilityutah.org.

Without property rights, you have no rights at all.


